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The	 Regional	 School	 District	 13	 Board	 of	 Education	 held	 a	 retreat	 on	 July	 18,	 2015	 at	 ACES	 in	
Hamden.	 	 Board	 members	 present:	 Mrs.	 Adams,	 Mrs.	 Flanagan,	 Dr.	 Friedrich,	 Mr.	 Fulton,	 Dr.	
Onofreo,	Mr.	Hicks,	Mrs.	Boyle	and	Mr.	Renninghoff.		Also	present:	Dr.	Veronesi,	Superintendent	of	
Schools,	and	Michael	Neiman	from	Futures	Education/Futures	HealthCore.	
	

Educational	Services	Review:	Mr.	Neiman	reviewed	the	results	of	the	Educational	Services	
Review	and	shared	the	information	with	the	Board	in	a	power	point	presentation.		He	also	
answered	questions	from	the	Board.	

Review	of	District	Goals:	Dr.	Veronesi	reviewed	the	five	district	goals	including	the	action	steps	
the	Board	of	Education	identified	at	their	retreat	on	November	1,	2014.	

Committee	Updates:	Each	committee	identified	their	accomplishments	for	the	year	and	talked	
about	their	next	steps	for	the	coming	school	year.	

The	meeting	adjourned	12:00pm.	


